December 27, 1945

Mr, Stan Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr, Morss:

Due to several changes in our staff it has been
almost impossible for me to keep up with all the necessary
correspondence, Please accept my apologies and in the
future I shall do my utmost to dee that this doesn't happen
again,

Your verification is correct in every respect. We
shall have our next DX program January 4 and 5, 1946, Best
wishes for a Happy and Prosperous New Year.,

Cordially Yours
TN e T,

(Miss) Pauline Erebs
PRifg - ‘Sec., to Mr, Griffith




